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PC-20 Regarding Mark Reynolds' testimony at 6:7-9, does CenturyLink intend to bid for 
the contract with the State of Washington to provide 911 service for a period after 
the current contract expires in June 2016? 

Response: CenturyLink is reviewing the solution requested by the State in the recent RFP, 
and will be evaluating options and business models that could support the new 
requirements. To date, that due diligence has not be completed, and we don't 
anticipate a formal decision on responding until all vetting (legal, technical and 
financial) has taken place. 

Supplemental Response: 

CenturyLink responded to the REP for 911 services in Washington on December 
18, 2015. 

Respondent: Mark Reynolds/Legal Department 
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